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NABL: TEB Announces VCAP Changes.
The Internal Revenue Service Tax Exempt Bonds office (TEB) announced several changes to its tax-
exempt bonds Voluntary Closing Agreement Program. The changes were announced during a
September 3, 2015, webinar hosted by Karen Skinder, Acting TEB Program Manager for Compliance
and Program Management.

The changes will be reflected in revised IRM sections 7.2.3 and 4.81.6, both of which will be
published soon, according to the IRS. The changes include no longer providing relief for post-
issuance compliance procedures (effective 6 months after publication in the IRM) and template
agreements for certain violations.

The IRS TEB office will post the webinar, including copies of the slides, to their website here.
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